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Dear AEC, 

I agree with objections to the name of Bean for the new division in the ACT.  Charles Bean was a 
propagandist rather than a historian and his mis-portrayal of the experience of WWI has left a 
damaging legacy in Australia.  This includes his blatant anti-semitism. 

There were many more suitable names recommended. 

Yours sincerely, 

Lachlan Phillips 
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